
Dec 1, 2021 

 

Notification of products with S-type NCAGE (SCAGE) Code marking 

 

Acquisition, Technology and Logistics Agency (ATLA) is informed that some companies 

are using parts, materials (ex. name plates, casting materials) and relevant drawings for 

the products which are marked with S-type NCAGE (SCAGE) Codes (old NCAGE Codes 

created for each company before Oct. 2020) to manufacture industrial products.  

 

Using SCAGE Codes are allowed when the company decides there is an appropriate  

reason for difficulty in replacing SCAGE Codes to J-type NCAGE (JCAGE) Codes from 

economical rationality and business continuity perspective. 

 

However, please note that the provision described above is not a permission to use 

SCAGE Codes permanently. When the product models are replaced by the subsequent 

ones, you appropriately renew the SCAGE Codes to the new NCAGE Codes which start 

with capital “J”. 


